
 

  

 
   

 

 

 

 

OFFICE OF THE ASSOCIATE DIRECTOR (Acting)                                    Chair:   Goronwy Price                                

Ed Walsh                                                                                                              C.E.O./Director of Education: Anthony Stack  

 

 
 
 
 
 
April 2, 2019 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
The Department of Transportation and Works has announced a $3.6 million contract has been awarded to 
complete repairs at Bishop Feild Elementary in St. John’s.  
 
The work is anticipated to be completed in December, with students and staff return to the Bond Street 
location in January 2020. The complete news release is here: 
https://www.releases.gov.nl.ca/releases/2019/tw/0402n05.aspx. 

 
This is good news for the school community and the District is pleased to see this project moving forward 
as planned. Once again, we thank the school community for its patience as work continues to ensure 
Bishop Feild students and staff can return to a safe teaching and learning environment. 
  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

ED WALSH 
Associate Director of Education - Programs and Operations (Acting) 
 
cc: Ms. Laurie Andrews 
 Ms. Wilhelmena Hardy 

Mr. Peter Whittle, Trustee 
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